
Lake Sawyer Hawks Meeting Minutes 

     June 24, 2023 

Marlow Anderson Airfield, 24041 276th Ave SE, Maple Valley, Washington 

 

General information 

Pilots are reminded to please sign in on the time sheets when arriving and leaving the field. Time 

sheets are turned into King County each month for tracking field usage.  

Note that there is no club garbage pick-up at the field. You are reminded to take your trash home 

for disposal. When driving at the field, pilots are remined that cars are to remain on the gravel 

roadways and parking areas at all times when at the field. 

 

1:00 pm –Randy Ling President called the meeting to order. 

 

General Discussion—Randy Ling reported that the current membership stands at 53 with 46 

open members, 5 youth, and 2 non-flying members. 

Expenses since last meeting are $1240.81, for upgrading one side of the charging station to 24V 

D/C. Continuing expenses of field lawn care supplies, porta potty service, and treatment for 

wasps.  

 

New Business 

Randy reviewed the proposed calendar of cub meetings and events for the remainder of the 2023 

calendar.  

Club meetings are scheduled for: 

August 5, at the field, club fly-in and potluck 

September 2023 

October 2023 nominations of club officers 

November 2023 election of club officers 

Other activities for November Museum of Flight display  

 

Additional News--  

Randy reviewed the current FAA status on the upcoming requirement for Remote ID on RC 

aircraft which will come into effect September 16, 2023. 

Randy noted that the FAA FRIA request for Marlow Anderson field submitted April 28, 2023 

through AMA will be considered approved until further notice. 

Randy reviewed the AMA request for comments on flight altitude limits as specified in the 

resent release of the 2023 FAA Reauthorization Bill. 

 

Randy informed all that a new field use agreement with King County remains in process with the 

county.  The existing King County agreement continues to remain in effect in the meantime.  

 

Safety Minute  

Randy reviewed the external connector required to plug into and use the new 24V D/C charging 

station, (XT60 Male connector).  

 

The meeting was Adjourned at 1:30 pm 


